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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

Paul Brown and Debra Brown,   ) 

      ) 

  Complainants,   ) 

      ) 

 v.     ) Case No. GC-2017-0199 

      ) 

Summit Natural Gas of Missouri, Inc., ) 

      ) 

  Respondent.   ) 

 

 

STATUS REPORT  

 

 COMES NOW Summit Natural Gas of Missouri, Inc. (“SNGMO” or “Company”), 

joined by Complainants Paul Brown and Debra Brown, and, in response to the Order Directing 

Status Report, respectfully states as follows to the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”): 

1. On May 10, 2017, the Commission directed that the complainants and 

respondents file joint or separate status reports no later than May 25, 2017, “indicating when 

they believe their negotiations will conclude or when they will be able to file a proposed 

procedural schedule or other pleading requesting Commission action.” 

2. Since the Commission’s Order was issued, additional communication in regard to 

possible settlement has taken place, additional mapping information has been provided by 

SNGMO to Staff counsel, and counsel for SNGMO has communicated with counsel for Laclede 

Gas Company in regard to its position on how to move forward and expects a response from 

Laclede soon.    

3. Counsel for SNGMO will be out of the office next week.  Thus, it will likely be at 

least June 15, 2017, before negotiations are likely to conclude.   
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WHEREFORE, SNGMO, as joined by Complainants, respectfully request that the 

Commission consider this document to satisfy the Order Directing Status Report.   

      Respectfully submitted, 

  

BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 

 

          By: _ ____ 

      Dean L. Cooper #36592 

      312 East Capitol Avenue 

      P.O. Box 456 

      Jefferson City, MO  65102 

      Telephone: (573) 635-7166 

      E-mail: dcooper@BrydonLaw.com 

 

      ATTORNEYS FOR SUMMIT NATURAL GAS 

      OF MISSOURI, INC. 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been sent 

by electronic mail this 25
th

 day of May, 2017, to: 

 
Jeff Keevil 

General Counsel’s Office   Office of the Public Counsel  

staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov  opcservice@ded.mo.gov 

Jeff.Keevil@psc.mo.gov  

 

Terry Jarrett 

Penny Speake 

Healy Law Offices 

terry@healylawoffices.com 

penny@healylawoffices.com  

 

__ _________ 


